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We are opposed to the plasrefine facility because it is not the correct site for a huge 

  heavy industrial facility.It will be located too close to residents & is adjacent to an environmentally sensitive 
area  according to local council. 

We are extremely concerned  about how close it will be to children &  grandchildren who love to play outside in 
the fresh clean air,as well as the impact it will have on native birds & animals.This proposed sites is just 
unacceptable. 

We also have grandchildren attending a local school within 1 klm of the site & sporting activities for children 
within the 1 klm radius. 

We are wondering how a facility of this size can be considered for this site with all the toxic 

micro plastics  being released into the air,one way or another they cannot prevent it 100%,for people & animals 
to breathe in.Alongside of that you also have the noise factor within the 

facility & noisy trucks coming & going. 

I am extremely concerned about the lack of compassion towards the local community & the duty of care by 
government to local residents,why impact people's healthy lifestyle & tell them if it is a windy day, stay inside 
to avoid floating micro plastics.We certainly do not want them to have to change their daily lifestyle to remain 
healthy. 

This land should not be considered for any type of industry, it is productive land for agriculture.There is plenty 
of unproductive land for an industry like Plasrefine along the Hume freeway between Syndey & Goulburn that 
could be used without impacting anyone's lives. 

When making a decision I hope the local community is put first & you say NO to Plasrefine 

because it is NOT the right  site. 

Regards 

C & E Sheather 
 

 




